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03 October 2019 

 

 

 

Filming - L'Incredibile Storia Dell' Isola delle Rose 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and sea 

vessel operators that filming activities will take place outside The Grand Harbour off 

Kalkara and at Il-Bajja tal-Mellieha. 

 

Filming will be carried out outside The Grand Harbour off Kalkara on Tuesday 8th 

October 2019 between 0700 hours and 1900 hours. 

 

Filming will also be carried out within the area A, B, C and D (as shown hatched in red 

on attached chart), on Tuesday 14th October 2019 from 0630 hours to 2000 hours. 

 

A clear horizon is requested within the angle between the lines D to E and C to F. Any 

vessels that are moored within the area C, D, E and F (as shown hatched in blue on 

attached chart), are to be removed during the date and time listed above. 

 

In case of bad weather conditions on any of the above mentioned dates the filming will 

be carried out at Paradise Bay on the same dates and times. 

 

Mariners are requested to keep a sharp look out and navigating at slow speed, in the 

vicinity of the above areas. They are to cooperate with the organizers and any maritime 

enforcement agency in the area. Moreover they are to obey any instructions given by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 




